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May 9,2017

Katherine Doherty, P.E.
City of Los Angeles
Department of Public Works, Bureau of Engineering 
1149 S. Broadway, 6* Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90015

SCC Board Approval of Proposition 1 Grant for the Implementation Plan for Taylor Yard 
* River Park

RE:

Dear Ms. Doherty,

On April 27, 2017, the Coastal Conservancy Board approved a grant of up to $2,000,000 to the 
City of Los Angeles to develop the Implementation Plan, and install fencing and signage, for the
Taylor Yard River Park on the Los Angeles River.

Staff will begin preparing the grant agreement for signature. Project expenditures will become 
eligible for reimbursement once the grant agreement is executed and a start work letter has been 
issued, which can occur once all of the conditions precedent in the grant agreement have been 
satisfied.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions about the project or the grant agreement. I 
look forward to working on this very exciting project!

Sincerely,

Kara Kemmler
Project Manager, South Coast
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